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From: Kevin Lewis

Sent: 18 September 2018 10:55

To:

Cc: John Young; Michael Jackson; Montfort Tadier

Subject: Re: Improving recycling

Dear  
 
Thank you for your e mail. 
I will certainly take up your suggestion with the Infrastructure Department. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Kevin Lewis 
 
Deputy Kevin Lewis 
Minister Department for Infrastructure | 
Beresford House | Po Box 412 | St Helier | Jersey | JE4 8UY  
t. +44(0)1534  | w. www.gov.je  
P Think of the environment...do you need to print this e-mail? 
Customer focus - Constantly improving - Better together - Always respectful - We deliver 
 
On 18 Sep 2018, at 10:30, > wrote: 

Dear Deputy Lewis 

The recycling facility in the West of the Island (at the entrance to Les Creux Country Park) is 

very well used, and has containers for cardboard, used batteries, paper, tin cans, plastic 

bottles and glassware.  

It does not however have any place for light bulbs, and the only way to dispose of these 

properly is at the recycling centre, which has limited opening hours. While it is open at the 

weekend, driving in to town to deliver one light bulb (for example) seems excessively 

wasteful for petrol consumption, and adds extra traffic to the roads. 

Might I suggest that a small container is placed at Les Creux for light bulbs, which would 

serve the western Parishes (St Brelade, St Peter, St Ouen) and make matters much easier. 

Many thanks 

Kind regards 

 




